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Comments: Clear cutting in 2021 in a critical watershed is an unnecessary impact to our fragile salmon runs. It

also adversely impacts other forest uses. The Coast Salish people thrives here since time immoral without clear

cutting anything and we should honor that by stopping the practice now. 

There are numerous alternatives that can provide timber resources without barbarically destroying the forest in

the prime ecosystem.  

 

Thank you. 


